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              January 15, 2016   
 

The Honourable Diane Lebouthillier 
Minister of National Revenue 
7th Floor 
555 MacKenzie Avenue 
Ottawa ON  K1A 0L5 
 
 
 
Delivered via Xpress Post. 
 
Dear Minister Lebouthillier, 
 
SUBJECT:   The CRA Gifting Tax Shelter (GTS) Policy   - Our letter of November 10, 2015 
 

We are writing to follow up on our letter of November 10, 2015 , a copy of which is enclosed.  It has 
been two months and we have had no response from you whatsoever.   Could you please provide us 
with your response as soon as possible. 
 
It appears that CRA may have abandoned their  GTS Policy,  however,  they seem to be treating 
taxpayers very inconsistently.   We are receiving a variety of differing reports from our Members.   We 
would greatly appreciate the courtesy of a response to our inquiry.   Has the CRA abandoned the GTS 
policy as the Courts have dictated? 
 
Thank you in advance for your prompt response. 
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Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 
 

J. Jaye Torley 
President 
Profitable Giving Canada 


